
World Book Day 
World Book Day is a major event in all

of our schools across The Tapscott
Learning Trust. Reading is essential to
us all. Schools took part in many ways

from dressing up as characters,
learning about authors, making
sandwich boards to show our

favourite books and reading books in
first language. 

Everyone took part and not only had a
great time but celebrated the

wonderful world of books and reading
feeding our imagination. A big thanks

to everyone taking part!


